
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Audra Burton"; David Adkins
Cc: Billy D; slhitchcock@talonlpe.com; Jerry Burton
Subject: RE: Rohmer soils samples
Date: Friday, October 23, 2015 10:03:00 AM
Sensitivity: Confidential

Thank you for the update.  Let me know when you get it rescheduled.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Audra Burton [mailto:audra@pyotewatersystems.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 1:16 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; David Adkins
Cc: Billy D; slhitchcock@talonlpe.com; Jerry Burton
Subject: Rohmer soils samples
Importance: High
Sensitivity: Confidential
 

Sheldon & Heather,
Due to down pour of rain last night Wednesday October 21,2015, we cannot do the soil samples tomorrow
 as scheduled. Please see attached pictures; we will get in touch with Sheldon on to reschedule the
 sampling.
 
Audra L. Burton
 
Operations Assistant-New Mexico
110 S. Halagueno Ste 1
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office/ cell #432-448-5323 or 575-689-8266
Fax# 575-689-8323
audra@pyotewatersystems.com
 
 

mailto:audra@pyotewatersystems.com
mailto:dadkins@talonlpe.com
mailto:billy@pyotewatersystems.com
mailto:slhitchcock@talonlpe.com
mailto:jerry@pyotewatersystems.com
mailto:audra@pyotewatersystems.com

